
Krislund Camp Summer 2020 Update 

 

It is with a heavy heart that I inform all our campers, guests, supporters and volunteers that the Board of 

Directors and staff at Krislund have decided to cancel our summer Residence Camps and Traveling Day 

Camps. These decisions were difficult to make but necessary. We want to assure parents/guardians that 

the health, safety and future of our campers is the most important thing right now.  

At this time, we are still going to have our on-site day camp. For the summer of 2020 the program will 

be expanded to add more pick up/drop off sites, include breakfast & lunch and traditional activities like 

bible study, pool time, arts & crafts & the giant swing as well as a few new programs & surprises. The 

returning summer staff all have multiple years’ experience and will make sure that this is a great 

opportunity for each day camper. The staff at Krislund will be polling parents/guardians and local 

employers over the next few weeks to determine what we can do to help people when they get back to 

work and create a safe, fun and enriching environment for their children.  

An on-site paid professional health officer will be living at camp this summer. She will ride the bus daily, 

taking all camper and staff temperatures, doing health checks and providing oversight on sanitation. 

Staff will have hand sanitizers available for youth and will be cognizant of providing protection during 

and after games and activities. It will be a fun summer! Just different. 

We will be back in 2021 with an amazing program and look forward to welcoming all our campers back. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Kim Bosse’ 

Executive Director 

executivedirector@krislund.org 

814 422-8878 
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